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September 7, 2017

TRAVEL ORDER
NO. 673 52017

TO : MS. EMMA S. MATE
SEPS, SOCMOB
OFFICE ; SGOD, DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL
PURPOSE ; To serve as Guest Speaker during the Orientation/Training on Rabies

Among School Nurses, Teachers and the like

DATE OF TRAVEL September 14 and 15, 2017

VENUE/PLACE : Plaza Maria Luisa Suites Inn, Dumaguete City

Note: For details, see attached communication.

LELANIE T, CABRERA, CESE
Assistant Schoqls Division Superintgndent
Offtce In-Charge @

Be One of Us! B Counted. Let's Frocice

¢ dvocole ivw omcicwsness and  onesty

tRcsbn )



-

. Republic of the Philippines

Province of Negros Oriental

~ PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICE

Dumaguete City 6200 (035) 225-2615 (035) 422-3961

September 5, 2017

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO v1
Asst. Regional Director

School Division Superintendent
Department of Education -

Division of Negros Oriental

ATTENTION: Mrs. Emma Mate

Dear Mr. Jimenez,

Good day!

Rabies is a zoonotic and human infection caused by Lyssa virus, usually occurring
following a transdermal bite or scratch by an infected animal. Rabies remains to be a
public health problem especially among children with a highest case of animal bites. It
is the most acutely fatal infectious disease responsible for the deaths of 200-300
Filipinos every year.

The Provincial Health Office in coordination with the Department of Health and
Provincial Veterinary Office will be conducting an orientation/training on rabies among
school nurses, teachers and the likes on September 14 and 15 (2 batches), 8:00 a.m. at
Plaza Maria Luisa. The objective of this orientation/training is to have effective and
efficient management on rabies exposure toward eventual reduction and ultimately
elimination of human rabies.

In this connection, may we invite Mrs. Emma Mate to be our guest speaker on the said
activity.

We look forward to your active participation and support.
Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

Liland Zoila B. Estacion, BSN, RN, MD
Asst. Provincial Health Officer



